Jersey City MUA Update

December 16, 2014

The Jersey City Municipal Utilities Authority this morning competed permanent repairs on the sewer
main between NJ Transit’s Garfield Avenue and Martin Luther King stations. The New Jersey
Department of Environmental Protection continues to advise the public to temporarily avoid direct
contact with and refrain from fishing in the Lower Hudson River, Upper New York Bay and the Kill Van
Kull. This will allow for the natural breakdown and dilution of sewage discharges that were needed to
allow the repairs to be completed. The DEP expects to lift the advisory on Wednesday.



